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ARCHIVES RESEARCH FACILITY 
I have spent several of the last few weekends working on this project.  Big thanks to Greg Elems for all 
his help.  Also thanks to David Elems, Janet Steeper and her son, Charlie Spikes, Kerry Cochran and 
everyone else who has pitched in. 
 
 
GRANTS and FUNDRAISING 
We currently have an on-line fundraiser going until February 16.  Patty Clawson and I are working on a 
new mail out fundraiser. 
 
We submitted a grant to the Emery Foundation for the dining area of the “Silver Plate”.  Two more grants 
will be going out shortly.  Big thanks to David Hansen for his help in reviewing the grant applications.  
Also working on background material for some larger grants. 
 
I am working on getting the 2019 donation tax / thank you letters out within the next 2 weeks. 
 
 
WP PFE 55069 
With the cold, unpredictable weather and other matters having tight deadlines, there are no plans for 
another work session on the 55069 until late April, but I continue to gather plans and information, as well 
as identify material sources. 
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